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Hello  

 

I am a disabled grandmother raising a disabled granddaughter and I get only OHP 

from the state; no other help. I am also a single woman and I can barely afford the 

rent, so when my management company keeps raising the rent, I have to keep 

cutting more and more. Frankly, there is no more to cut. She is a ward of the state or 

else I would take her and we would move to a cheaper state. There must be 

something you all can do to stop the trickery they pull in raising these rents sky high. 

No one can afford to live anymore. Thank you.  


